

Fall Newsletter

We have had a busy summer here at HBSC, hope you all enjoyed it as much as we did.



A Note from Dr. Bauman

As I sit down to write few "wisdom" words in my column I realize that I have not shared with you the fact that I am a proud member of the "hearing aid wearer club".

I reached a point when my brain told me that it was straining to understand. Sure enough I was tested and found to have a small amount of high frequency hearing loss. Just the part of hearing range which is so crucial in providing clarity, brightness to speech.

So now I wear two hearing aids which provide the brightness to my brain and ease to my listening efforts. I am looking forward each morning to enlighten my day with the sounds which I have been missing.

I realize how important is hearing not only in hearing sounds but also how important it is in the process of listening and to top it all how important it is in the process of understanding and keeping my brain young. All, making this a precious process. (I will be having few lectures about the process of hearing, listening and understanding. Please call the office for more information)

Recently for my convenience I installed a rechargeable battery. What a true convenience. At the end of the day I just remove my hearing aids put them into a charger and in the morning they are fully charged and ready to go. Never have to open the battery door. (please call the office to find out more about the rechargeable batteries).

Hope you had a great summer and are going to have a beautiful fall.

NATAN BAUMAN, MS. ENG., ED.D., F-AAA

President of the Hearing, Balance and Speech Center
President of the New England Tinnitus and Hyperacusis Clinic
Chairman and Founder of the Tinnitus Practitioners Association (TPA)
Inventor of the CHaTT (Cognitive Habituation Tinnitus Therapy)
Inventor of the RITE/RIC hearing aid system
National and International Lecturer

Announcements

Hearing, Balance and Speech Center would like to wish a Happy Anniversary to Fran Kennedy for her 21 years of service.

Happy Birthday to Dr. Bauman, Eliza Bauman, Jacqueline DeCola and all of our valued patients that celebrated a birthday this summer.

Catch us in the September issue of the New Haven Magazine Spotlight issue on Hamden.

Events

October 20, 2016 - Hamden Senior Center Health & Lifestyle Festival 9am-12pm October 28, 2016 - Whitney Center talk with Janice Howard 3pm

November 1, 2016 - Presentation by Janice Howard 11am Branford Senior Center November 15, 2016 - Presentation by Rich Cippola with CapTel Phones representative Kim Schmidt at the Hamden Senior Center 11am November 16, 2016 - Whitney Center talk with Dr. Bauman 7:30pm

Let's get acquainted Waterbury!

Hearing, Balance and Speech Center of Waterbury is extremely excited to announce Dr. Zelda Shleifer, AuD., CCC-A, and Richard Cippola, HIS are available to manage your hearing health needs. Both Dr. Shleifer and Mr. Cippola are experienced practitioners that have been providing patients exceptional hearing care in Connecticut for over twenty years. Their knowledge of state of the art hearing aid technology gives them the ability to successfully care for patients and improve their quality of life.



HBSC can take your hearing to the next level; we have hearing aids for all lifestyles and budgets.

CALL TODAY TO MAKE AN APPOINTMENT WITH DR. ZELDA SHLEIFER OR MR. CIPPOLA!



Dr. Natan Baunman Ed., M.S., Eng., FAAA has recently been honored by the American Academy of Audiology with a lifetime membership certificate. He has worked together with the academy's efforts by contributing to the education of fellow members.

Congratulations to Dr. Bauman!

If you missed us in the New Haven Register here is your chance to take advantage of Healthy Hearing for a Healthy Lifestyle!

SAY GOODBYE TO CHANGING BATTERIES

BUILD YOUR BODY & "HEARING MUSCLES"!

RECHARGEABLE **HEARING AID SOLUTION**

COME IN AND SEE A FREE DEMONSTRATION



TO SIMPLIFY YOUR LIFE MAKE AN APPOINTMENT AT HEARINGBALANCE.COM

FREE 90 DAY SUPPLY



DID YOU KNOW THAT KEEPING YOUR MUSCLES HEALTHY WILL HELP YOUR ABILITY TO WALK, RUN, JUMP, LIFT THINGS, PLAY SPORTS, AND DO ALL THE OTHER THINGS YOU LOVE TO DO - THIS INCLUDES YOUR HEARING.

At Hearing, Balance and Speech Center we pride ourselves for understanding the connection between a healthy body and healthy hearing to optimize a healthy lifestyle.

Hearing, Balance and Speech Center is so excited to be the first hearing practitioner to offer SarcoSelect, a nutritional protein supplement designed by clinicians to help optimize muscle physiology including the Cilia (hair receptors) of the inner ear. The Cilia or "hearing muscle" work to funnel sound waves through the ear canal.

TO FIND OUT MORE HOW TO MAINTAIN **HEALTHY HEARING, CALL 1-800-I-HEAR-IT-1** RECIEVE A 3 MONTH SUPPLY SarcoSelect WHEN YOU PURCHASE OF A PAIR OF HEARING AIDS **SEPTEMBER 7-9, 2016**



Hearing, Balance Helping the Connecticut community

& Speech Center hear better for over 25 years! hear better for over 25 years!

WE CARE ABOUT YOUR HEARING HEALTH! CALL TODAY - 1-800-HEAR-IT-1

2661 Dixwell Ave. Hamden, CT 06518 | info@hearingbalance.com | www.hearingbalance.com 6 Convenient Locations | Branford • Bristol • Hamden • Meriden •Norwalk • Waterbury

Referral Program

You understand the importance of your hearing health. It impacts every aspect of everyday living. So when a family member or friend mentions they're having trouble with their hearing you feel confident in recommending us. Refer a friend or family member and when they purchase hearing aids you'll receive a \$50 Stop and Shop Gift Card or a 6 month supply of PowerOne batteries for your own hearing aids! It's our way of saying "Thanks" for putting your trust in us!

Coming Soon - Loyalty Rewards Program for Referrals





ow available!

GENTLY LISTENED TO HEARING AIDS

- Hearing aids for all budgets and life styles
- Same great sound quality
- Multiple channels for better prescription fit
- Automatic volume control to ensure sounds are never too loud and are reduced for comfort
- Speech Pattern Detection and noise reduction to help you hear better in background noise
- Anti-Feedback Control to reduce whistling
- Wind Noise Suppression to help you better enjoy outdoor activities
- Open fit technology to relieve feeling "plugged up"

COME IN TODAY FOR A HEARING TEST & EVALUATION!

One persons loss is anothers treasure!





Tinnitus/SSD Testing and Consultation Fees

Initial Consultation/Audiological Chatt*

*Cognitive Habituation Tinnitus Therapy
\$1,000 - Fee is required to secure appointment

Testing Fees

\$825 is the maximum fee; our fee will depend on the number of tests performed; as needed.

Option 1: One Year Plan

\$700 -Annual consultation fee for the first year. Covers one year of 6 consultations and must be paid for at the time of the first visit. If you require additional consultations within the year, they would be billed at the standard fee of \$125.00 for a 30 minute appointment.

Option 2: Two Year Plan

\$1,300 -One time consultation fee for years one and two. This plan covers 6 consultations for the first year and 6 consultations for the second year. This plan must be paid for at the time of the first visit. Additional visits are billed at the standard fee of \$125.00 for a 30 minute appointment.

Due to the nature of services The New England Tinnitus and Hyperacusis Clinic does not participate with any insurance company. You are responsible for your payment in full at the time of service. We will continue to supply you with the necessary information for you to work directly with your insurance company. We look forward to continuing to help you overcome your Tinnitus and/or Sound Sensitivity (SSD) problem ultimately resulting in a quieter and less stressful life for you, our valued patient. If you have any further questions, e-mail us at info@hearingbalance.com or call the office at (203) 287-9915.



THE SENIOR HEALTH & LIFESTYLE FESTIVAL

THURSDAY, OCT. 20 9 AM - 12 PM

Thornton Wilder Auditorium Miller Memorial Library 2901 Dixwell Avenue, Hamden



OVER 50 VENDORS

displaying their products and services to seniors and caregivers



MANY FREE HEALTH SCREENINGS:

Blood pressure, Glaucoma, Stroke, Aneurysm, Hearing, and more...



OPEN TO FLU SHOTS PUBLIC

Provided by: **VNA Community Healthcare** Several insurances accepted, as well as cash or check. Please bring your insurance or Medicare card as proof of coverage.



ENTERTAINMENT DOOR PRIZES SPECIAL OFFERS AND COUPONS



For more information call: 203-288-6431

complete listing of vendors

HamdenRegionalChamber.com

Connecticut's Source for Healthy Hearing

Hamden | Main Office 2661 Dixwell Ave. Hamden, CT 06518 203.287.9915

Branford Office

1 Harrison Ave. Branford, CT 06405 203.287.9915

Norwalk Office

148 East Ave., Suite 3L Norwalk, CT 06851 203.853.3399

Bristol Office

291 Queen St. Bristol, CT 06010 860.585.6000

Waterbury Office

171 Grandview Ave., Suite 203 Waterbury, CT 06708 203.754.0402

Meriden Office

1064 East Main St. Meriden, CT 06450 203.639.1641

Hearing, Balance and Speech Center | 1-800-HEAR-IT-1 | info@hearingbalance.com